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MATTER FOR INFORMATION 

WARDS AFFECTED: 

All 

 

ICCM Recycling of Metals Scheme Distribution of Surplus Funds to 

Charities. 

 

Purpose of Report 

To decide what charities should be nominated for 2015/16 

 

Background 

The ICCM operate a recycling of metals scheme, of which Margam 

Crematorium participates, where all residue metals are collected by a 

representative company of the ICCM and recycled.  The surplus funds 

are then distributed to suitable local or national based 

death/bereavement related charities. For the last accounting period the 

scheme has produced a surplus of £350,000 and nominations for 

appropriate charities are being invited from all participating Crematoria.

  

Financial Impact 

No costs are involved 

Appendices 

Copy of the ICCM letter and nomination form. 



Decision 

For Members to decide what suitable local/national death/bereavement 

based charities should be nominated with regard to the Recycling of 

Metals Scheme. 

List of Background Papers 

None 

Officer Contact 

Mr C Phillips – Superintendent & Registrar 

Tel. No. 01639 883570 

e-mail c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk  
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